
Street Play (World Fisheries Day 2022) 

Introduction 

On 21st November 2022, a Street Play was organized to commemorate World Fisheries Day. 

The event aimed to raise awareness about the critical challenges faced by marine and freshwater 

resources, including overfishing, habitat destruction, and other threats to sustainability. The 

Street Play served as a platform to engage the community and advocate for the conservation of 

fisheries and aquatic ecosystems. 

Objectives 

• To raise awareness among the public about the environmental issues impacting marine 

and freshwater resources. 

• To educate and inform the audience about the importance of sustainable fishing 

practices and habitat conservation. 

• To inspire action and promote collective efforts towards the preservation of fisheries 

for future generations. 

• To engage community members and foster a sense of responsibility towards the 

protection of aquatic ecosystems. 

Description 

The Street Play unfolded across two prominent locations: the College Campus and Kodungallur 

Bus Stand, Poklai Junction. Students, faculty members, and local community members 

collaborated to deliver powerful performances that highlighted the urgency of addressing 

environmental threats to fisheries. 

At the college campus, the Street Play incorporated dramatic scenes and interactive elements 

to convey the consequences of overfishing and habitat destruction. Through creative 

storytelling, the audience was engaged in thought-provoking scenarios depicting the 

interconnectedness of human activities and marine ecosystems. 

The performance at Kodungallur Bus Stand attracted the attention of commuters and passersby, 

effectively reaching a broader audience. The Street Play utilized visual aids and engaging 

narratives to communicate the importance of responsible stewardship and collective action in 

preserving fisheries and aquatic biodiversity. 

Conclusion 

The Street Play on World Fisheries Day 2022 succeeded in raising awareness and fostering 

dialogue about the pressing environmental challenges faced by marine and freshwater 

resources. By creatively engaging the community and advocating for sustainability, the event 

inspired reflection and action towards the conservation of fisheries and aquatic habitats. 

Moving forward, it is imperative to continue such initiatives and mobilize collective efforts to 

ensure the long-term health and resilience of our precious aquatic ecosystems. 



 

 

 


